
 
 

Opening lecture  
by CHP director, Dr. James LaGrand 

 

Wed., Sept. 11, 7:00 p.m. 

Alexander Auditorium [Frey 110] 

 

This event is required for first-year CHP students; optional for other 

students.  If you have a conflict on the evening of Sept. 11th 

(scheduled class, lab, or intercollegiate game), you must email Pro-

gram Assistant Sommer Keller at skeller@messiah.edu prior to the 

lecture for an excused absence. Attendance will be taken.  

First Honors  

Congress Event 

There will be a reception  

following the lecture at 7:45 p.m.  

at the College Honors Program  

special interest house, called  

“Harbor House.”   

We will walk together to the house  

and enjoy refreshments, a tour,  

and an opportunity to connect. 

Fall 2019 Honors Congress events of the College Honors Program 
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